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Via UPS and E-Mail 

 

 

Hamlin Township 

Attn: Township Clerk, Katherine King 

6463 S. Clinton Trail 

Eaton Rapids, MI 48827 

clerk@hamlineatonmi.gov  

 

Michigan Public Service Commission (via e-mail only) 

Attn: MPSC Executive Secretary 

LARA-Edockets@michigan.gov 

LARA-MPSC-Siting@michigan.gov 

Attn: MPSC Executive Secretary 

 

August 15, 2025 

 

Re: Public Meeting Notice Under Michigan Act 233 regarding Proposed Solar Energy 

Facility in Hamlin Township. 

 

Dear Clerk King and MPSC Executive Secretary: 

 

Hecate Energy, LLC is planning to develop, construct, own and operate an approximately 225-megawatt 

AC Solar Energy Facility partially located in Hamlin Township. Enclosed, please find a copy of the notice 

of public meeting for the project, which is scheduled to occur from 5-7 p.m. on Tuesday, September 16, 

2025 at North Fork Estate, 9891 North Fork Way, Eaton Rapids, MI 48827. An electronic copy of the site 

plan for the proposed project is available at www.springportsolarfarm.com. 

 

For any questions regarding the meeting or the proposed project, please contact 

Fiddlehead@HecateEnergy.com. 

Sincerely, 

Hecate Energy, LLC  

Enclosure 
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSTRUCT SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY-  

HECATE ENERGY, LLC 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Hecate Energy, LLC is planning to apply to the Michigan Public Service 

Commission for approval to develop, construct, own and operate an approximately 225-megawatt AC 

Solar Energy Facility partially located in Hamlin Township (“Project”). Hecate Energy, LLC will hold a 

public meeting to consider public comment on its site plan for the Project as follows: 

Hamlin Township 

  Tuesday, September 16, 2025  

 5-7 p.m. 

Northfork Estate 

9891 North Fork Way 

Eaton Rapids, MI 48827 

 

Information regarding the Project and an electronic copy of the site plan can be found at 

www.springportsolarfarm.com. Any questions or comments regarding the Project will be heard at the 

public meeting and all interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. For those unable to 

attend the public meeting, written comments or questions regarding the Project may be submitted to 

Fiddlehead@HecateEnergy.com. Any person with a disability requiring accommodations to participate in 

the public meeting should contact Fiddlehead@HecateEnergy.com at least one week prior to the meeting 

to request assistance. 

 

 

http://www.springportsolarfarm.com/

